P-04-365 Protect Buildings of Note on the Mid Wales Hospital Site.
19.06.14

Dear Jessica

| refer to your email of 4t June 2014 (sent to Tracy Nettleton (Planning and
Heritage Manager)) concerning the above matter. Please accept my
apologies for the delay in responding to you.

The consideration of including the buildings at the former Mid Wales
Hospital site in Talgarth was postponed due to unforeseen circumstances.
The Senior Heritage Officer is currently on long term sick leave, although her
role has recently been temporarily filled on a part-time basis. Accordingly,
we are now looking to progress this matter.

| can confirm that a site visit/meeting was recently undertaken with the
landowner’s planning agent. This gave the replacement Senior Heritage
Officer the opportunity to view the site and buildings in detail. It is intended
to report the matter back to the National Park Authority at the 26t
September meeting.

| trust this is of assistance to you.
Regards

Ryan Greaney BSc MSc AMInstLM MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer

Brecon Beacons National Park Authority - Awdurdod Parc Cenedlaethol
Bannau Brecheiniog

13.10.14
Dear Kayleigh

| refer to your recent email copied below concerning the above matter. | can
confirm that on 26t September Members of the National Park Authority
approved a report to include relevant buildings at the Former Mid Wales
Hospital on the Talgarth Local List. Please see attached site map illustrating
the buildings to be included (coloured dark pink).

| trust this is of assistance to you.
Regards

Ryan

Ryan Greaney BSc MSc AMInstLM MRTPI

Principal Planning Officer



